
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Bonnet Parade – Easter 2025 

 

We are very EGGcited to invite children in Foundation Stage to take part in our Easter bonnet 

parade. We are inviting all children in Bumblebees and Butterflies to decorate an Easter 

bonnet.  Try and be as creative as you can! 

 

Children will do a parade around school on Thursday 17th April to show the rest of the school 

their amazing designs. 

 

We can’t wait to see the EGGceptional creations that children bring to school. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

C EGGsborough 

Mrs Oxborough 

Headteacher 

 


